
Argent Trust Company has been made aware of a recent scam we want to make sure all our friends know about.  As you 
may know, there is a new Beneficial Ownership Reporting (BOR) requirement under the Corporate Transparency Act 
(CTA). Argent Trust has been provided a copy of a fraudulent letter being sent out using this new BOR mandate as 
leverage to collect Non-Public Personal Information (NPPI) for identity theft and collection of bogus fees. See below for a 
sample of the letter. As you can see, the form appears to be an official IRS document. The scammer can use the 
information on the form to steal the identity of the person/business and open new lines of credit in their name, while 
also stealing the money sent in for the ‘filing fee’. This scam threatens businesses that may be required to report their 
beneficial ownership information but also targets individuals preparing their personal income tax forms.  
  
It is a great practice to question any new requests that involve NPPI. A quick search in IRS.Gov shows there is no Form 
4022. Before completing any BOR, make sure you know the source of the request. 
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Fraudulent Form – 4022  (not an IRS Form) 
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